
For assistance visit the GMB Members Support Centre 
www.gmb-asda.com/support 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Colleagues, 

 

We have been made aware of an issue with many of our members 

missing out on Week 4 pay for this pay cycle. GMB London Region 

have since been in discussion with Asda, who confirmed that they 

are aware of the issue and working to resolve it as soon as possible 

at a national level. This is likely to be in the form of interim 

payments.  

 

It appears that the majority of these cases involve colleagues who 

are in the process of moving to Contract 6, however we would still 

advise all members check their payslips and highlight to their line 

manager or People Trading Manager if they are also missing pay. 

 

GMB London Region will be highlighting to Asda senior management in our next meeting that a loss of pay of this magnitude 

and for so many of our members is absolutely unacceptable and action must be taken to ensure this cannot happen again. 

Many of our members live hand to mouth and any loss of earnings will significantly hinder their ability to pay their rent and 

feed their families. 

 

Members who have suffered a cost or other complications due to not receiving their full pay should raise this from their People 

Trading Manager and refer to their GMB Shop Steward for support and advice. 

 

If you need support, advice or representation, or have a query that you would like answered, speak to your local GMB Shop 

Steward or alternatively visit our GMB Members’ Support Centre at www.gmb-asda.com/support 

 

Regards,  

 

 
Nathan Clarke 

GMB National Shop Steward 

GMB London Region 
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